
 

 

10/19/2023 

  

  

David Shaffer 

CEO 

National Wheelchair Basketball Association  

NGB 

davidshaffer@nwba.org  

  

Dear David, 

  

We are pleased to inform you the USOPC Paralympic Sport Performance Team has 

approved NWBA Athlete  Selection Procedures for wheelchair basketball for the 2024 

Summer Paralympic Games. 

  

Attached please find the executed copy of your selection procedures which should be 

made available online (to replace any previous versions, if applicable) as soon as 

possible but no later than five days from the date of this notification.  In addition, please 

take the appropriate steps to inform your membership that selection procedures have 

been published.  
 

We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games.  Thank you.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

Jeanine Gunn 

Lead, Para NGB Liaison, USOPC Paralympic Sport Performance  

  

cc: Gail Gaeng, USOPC AAC Representative  

 Tina Kauffman-Cain, NWBA Business and Compliance Manager 

David Greig, NWBA High Performance Committee Chair 
  

mailto:davidshaffer@nwba.org

